
The NHS Covid pass closed on 4 December 2023, as vaccination 
status no longer needs to be demonstrated domestically or for 

international travel.

The NHS App continues to provide a simple and secure way for 
you to access a range of NHS services.

You will still see this information on your GP health record on the 
NHS App within the ‘Check Your Covid-19 Vaccine Record’ section 

found under the ‘Your Health’ icon.

Please be aware that travel restrictions and requirements can 
change. You should stay up to date with the latest information from 

the relevant authorities when planning your international travel.

More information relating to entry requirements can be obtained 
from the Foreign Office Travel Advice website.
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